
PSHE Teaching in Year 6 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

In Year 6 during the next half term, the theme for your child’s learning in 

PSHE will be all about ‘Rights and Responsibilities’. 

As part of this theme ... 

 Children learn about age limits for social media and discuss why 

these exist 

 They explore how what is shown online may not be true or reflect a 

balanced account of both positives and negatives 

 Children explore earning money and paying taxes 

 They consider what services these taxes pay for and engage in 

debate about this. 

 Children learn about democracy and general elections and hold a 

mock election 

These lessons form part of our SCARF PSHE Scheme. 

If you have any questions, please speak to or email your child’s Class 

Teacher and they will be happy to help. 

Thank you. 

 


